
Park City Request for Statements of Qualifications – Licensed Landscape Architect On-
Call Services 
 
Park City is requesting Statements of Qualifications from Licensed Landscape 
Architects to provide on-call services for Park City Municipal Corporation under the 
direction of the City Engineer and Planning Director.  Request for the SOQ may be 
obtained from Corey Legge, Public Improvements Engineer Inspector, City Engineer’s 
Office beginning at 10:00AM on July 11, 2016 by e-mailing Corey 
at corey.legge@parkcity.org or picking up at the City Engineer’s Office located at 445 
Marsac Avenue, Park City, Utah 84060. SOQ/Proposals are due by 4:00 pm, August 4, 
2016 at The City Engineer’s Office, 445 Marsac Avenue, Park City, Utah 84060.  Park 
City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to waive any minor irregularities 
in any proposal. 
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